
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

       

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 11
th

 September     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 30th October: Children return to school 
Thursday 9th November: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Wednesday 15th November: Parent Forum 7pm 
Thursday 16th November: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Friday 1st December: Christmas Fair  
Tuesday 12th December: Infant Nativity 10am  (pre-school 
children allowed) 
Wednesday 13th December: Infant Nativity 2pm (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Thursday 14th December: Infant Nativity 10am (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Monday 18th December: KS2 Dress Rehearsal @St John’s 
Church 
Tuesday 19th December: KS2 Concert @St John’s Church 
1.30pm 
Wednesday 20th December: KS2 Concert @ St John’s Church 
6.30pm 
Thursday 21st December: Christmas Parties 
Friday 22nd December: School closes for Christmas  
Monday 8th January 2018: Children return 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 20th September: Reading Information Evening  
5-7pm (see link below) 
Friday 22nd September: Dress down day £1 to Fire Fighters 
Charity 
Friday 29th September: Grandparents’ Day  
 9.30 -11.30am grandparents visit classrooms 
 1.30pm & 2.30pm Concerts 
Tuesday 10th October: Individual Photos 
Thursday 19th October: Open day for prospective reception 
2018 parents 10.30 & 1.30pm 
Friday 20th October: School Closes for half term 
 
 
 

 

A Reading Information Evening 
Wednesday 20th September 5-7pm  
Please click here to let us know you are 

coming 
 

Home-School Diaries 
Please have a read of the information in the new home-
school diary. You will find the home-school agreement and 
some suggested questions to ask your child when reading. 
Please remember to sign the home-school diary each week 
and inform us of any home time arrangements, including 
walking home. Class teachers will not allow your child to 
walk home alone without this permission. 

Road Safety 
You may have noticed our new signs around school 
reminding parents to park safely and to be considerate to 
our neighbours. We hope you like them!  
Please keep all children close to you on the pavements 
around school, especially smaller children. A few near 
misses have been reported where cars have turned into 
Norkem and narrowly missed a child.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ethical Enterprise 2017-18 
This week our Ethical Enterprise project about the Fire 
Fighter’s charity begins. Alan, from the charity came to our 
assembly today to talk to the children and answer their 
questions. We were also lucky enough to have a fire engine 
visit us too. All the children got to go outside and see it and 
talk to the fire fighters. 
The charity was formed to support fire fighters who have 
been injured, ill or in need of psychological support to come 
to terms with the life and death situations they face on a 
daily basis.  
Thank you to Mr Cankaya for visiting with the fire engine. 
We are thrilled to be supporting this charity for the rest of 
this term.   

Nut-free School 
This is a reminder we are a nut-free school. 
We have a number of children who have  
very severe nut allergies which  
could be life threatening. We therefore 
ask that no nuts are included in packed  
lunches or snacks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sticker Books 
We have found ourselves short of certain colours of sticker 
books, leaving children with limited choices. Please could 
parents to check at home to see if any books have been left 
over the summer and return them to school. Many thanks 
in advance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Grandparents Day 
Grandparents Day is quickly approaching! FOBs have very 
kindly offered to host the coffee morning once again in aid 
of Macmillan. If you can help please follow this link to sign 
up. We will also need plenty of cakes. Please send them in 
from Thursday 28th September.  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1NslmPOuz0-pK-ne32aQvtImYhBRaO9Nl_uvyCGcR4tUN1ZVVlMyUFZZWDgyRlRDNDRXQkFVWTlDQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1NslmPOuz0-pK-ne32aQvtImYhBRaO9Nl_uvyCGcR4tUN1ZVVlMyUFZZWDgyRlRDNDRXQkFVWTlDQS4u
https://www.volunteersignup.org/33TCC

